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LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC CERTIFICATION 

A public demonstration of ballot programming and 
counting will be held Friday, October 18th at 
9:00 A.M. in the Election Counting Center of the Coos 
County Courthouse, in Coquille, Oregon.  This is the 
ballot certification for the November General Election 
to be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. 
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